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When I read Larry’s “Do you remember your phone number before rotary phones” question, our old number
popped right into my head…. 1760M.   It is bizarre how that would sit in the recall section of the brain.  Our phone
number when we switched to dial phones is gone from my memory.  And Party Lines:  I remember my grandma
sitting for what seemed like hours, listening in on her neighbor’s conversations.  She would shush us kids when we
made any noise.  

Jack Sultze - jsultze@verizon.net

Gene Hafermann genehafermann@charter.net writes:
 
1.  Do you remember your home phone number before rotary phones?   Don’t have a clue

2.  Any other numbers of friends or relatives that you called frequentlly? Nope

3.  Do you remember your first dial phone number? Nope, but I do remember that we could tap the pay phone
handset holder to dial a number without putting in a dime to call for a ride.

If you can answer question 1 within a few seconds, its been 55+ years since you last used it or, in most cases,
even thought about it.  Another question: Do you remember what you had for lunch 3 days ago?  Actually, yes. A
left over Brat.
 

2.  Your favorite home remedy. Urine on cotton for an ear ache. Mud on bee sting.

3.  Front porch memories. I remember being given the project to paint the wood supports on our screen porch, but
when I got sloppy and got paint on the screen, I decided to just paint the whole screen. My parents weren’t too
happy, but I never got a job like that again.

4.  Parades on Grand Avenue. I don’t much care for parades.

5.  Roller skates - clamp-on, shoe skates, inline skates.  Anyone still skating? Not since my daughters left home.

If you get a bee sting, cut a garlic clove, squeeze it to get some juice and put the whole thing on the sting.  It will
take down the swelling and make it quit hurting sooner. 

Lenore Haferman lhaferman@sbcglobal.net
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Nancy Whitlock thenanc@aol.com writes:

I don't remember alot of things, but I do remember all of those numbers.  The Olson phone number before rotary
was 719-M after rotary came in to being, it was HArrison 4-1315 and our neighbors number was 744-J.

Lonnie (Seefluth) Reiman  jpreiman@wctc.net writes:

We have spent the last three weeks traveling around Indiana, Illinois, and Iowa. We are dirt track
motorcycle racing fans and we saw about 5 different weekend events in these three states.  This also
included the "Moto GP" races in Indianapolis.
Imagine our surprise when we were at the Vintage races in Davenport, Iowa, to find the name of a
"Lincoln classmate" on the program.  Anyone our age who can run dirt track races and still get out of bed
in the morning, is amazing.   Some of the tracks get speeds up to 135 miles an hour in the straight aways
with no roll bars, cages or communication with pit crews..just the rider alone with himself.
 
So, KUDOS....to this "Lincoln classmate" who is apparently living the dream.  We were very
impressed.      

Wisconsin Primary is next Tuesday.  Remember to vote.
 

 
We have all heard of CCC.  Here is the best Video I have yet seen on what to do.  Please
watch it a couple of times.  You just might save someone one day.
Click here: Learn Sarver Heart Center's Continuous Chest Compression CPR | College of
Medicine
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